
 

 
Date: 27.01.23 

Issue Number: 4 

LGBT+ Month: Starting Wed 1st Feb  

Inside Out day: Fri 10th  

Feb Half-term: Fri 17th Feb  

Back to school: Mon 27th Feb  

Word Book Day: Thurs 2nd March 

Teacher Training Day: Tues 14th March 

Class 3 are out on trips every Wednesday 

in March 

 

 

 
 

Class 1: 90.9% 

Class 2: 87.5% 

Class 3: 97.1% 

Class 4: 85.2% 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy FriYAY everyone! Another successful week completed at 

Sunnybrow. This week, some of our subject leaders have been 

going into lessons to observe all of the wonderful learning that is 

taking place in their subjects across school. Miss Murphy leads 

Science and she was very impressed with the quality of teaching 

and learning that she observed. Our teachers have worked 

incredibly hard to ensure that our Science curriculum is exciting 

and practical-lots of hands-on learning!  

 
As well as teaching in Classes 3 

and 4, I have also had the 

pleasure of listening to some 

children read across school. 

There aren’t many children in 

school that I didn’t teach in their 

early years, so it was fantastic to 

see how hard the children are 

working and the amount of 

progress they are making.  

 

 

 

 

Sporting Success! 

Some of our Class 4 pupils have been representing our school in 

the Dodgeball CVL at Bishop Barrington. This week they won both 

their matches, beating Blessed John Ducket 3-1 and Prince 

Bishops 2-1. We might be small but we are mighty!  

 

Inside out day! 

On Friday 10th February our school will be helping to raise money 

for the If U Care Share Foundation, who are a mental health 

charity, who work hard to promote positive mental health and 

wellbeing and prevent suicide. We have worked with this charity a 

number of times. They are hosting an inside out day. On 10.02.23, 

all children are invited to come into school wearing something 

that is ‘inside out’ for a small donation.  

 

 

 

Sunnybrow News 
 



Strike Action: 

Just a reminder that there is proposed strike action by the NEU 

on Wednesday 1st February. School will be operating as follows: 

Class 1 will remain open for all Nursery and Reception pupils 

Class 2 will be open for all pupils until 12.30pm. Children will have 

their lunch in school and will then need to be collected. 

Class 3 will be open to all pupils until 12.30pm. Children will have 

their lunch in school and will then need to be collected. 

Class 4 will be closed to all pupils all day. If your child is entitled 

to Free School Meals, please let us know if you would like a lunch 

for your child and these will be available for collection from 12-

12.30pm. 

 

If your child is in Classes 2 and 3, please arrive for 12.30 at the 

usual collection point to collect your child. Thank you.  

 

School Crossing Patrol: 

We are delighted to welcome Mr Carrick as our new school 

crossing patrol! Please could parents remember not to park on the 

roadside/near the crossing, so we can ensure that families have a 

safe and clear pathway to cross over.  

 

Mini-police in Class 3 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher Award Winner: Jack 

 
 

 

Class 1 

 

Class 2 

 

 

Class 3 

 

Class 4 

 

Citizen of the 

week 

 

Rosie 

 

Kayleigh 

 

 

Jessica 

 

 

Lincoln 

 

 

English star of 

the week 

 

Carson 

 

Bailey 

 

Leo 

 

 

Riley D 

 

 

Maths star of the 

week  

 

Kara 

 

Annalise 

 

 

Riley R 

 

 

Layla 

 

 

Exceptionally 

Talented  

 

Charlotte 

 

Katie 

 

Megan 

 

Kai 



 

Class Dojo winner 

 

Jack 

 

 

Lucas-Jay 

 

Layton-

James 

 

Hope 

Honest    Empathetic    Ambitious    Respectful & Resilient  Trustworthy 

 


